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Senator Claxton, Representative Meyer and members of the Health and Human 
Services committee, Please vote ought to pass in support of LD867 to prohibit 
mandatory COVID-19 Vaccinations for 5 years to allow for safety testing and 
investigations into reproductive harm.  That said, I am still of the thought there should
be no mandated injections or drugs ever, for anyone, at any time.  I have lost trust in 
my government and health institutions. Bribery is not consent.  Coercion is not 
consent. We do not have true informed consent. The manufacturers are not liable.  
Thank you.


